
 
 
 
 
 
October 11, 2005 
Electronic Bulletin No. 713 
Re:  Avondale Ramp 
 
 
 
Dear Valued Customer: 
 
The Union Pacific Railroad has announced that effective immediately, they have opened 
their Avondale Intermodal Facility to handle Domestic and International local traffic 
only.  All interline destinations to Florida and beyond to the southeast will continue to be 
rerouted over Salem, St. Louis or Memphis gateways from UPRR origins.  Avondale has 
electricity, however they expect computers and telephones will not be operational until 
sometime in November.   Please note that Mobile and Gentilly continue to be embargoed. 
 

             Gate Hours - 06:00 to 22:00 Monday through Friday 
                    06:00 to 14:00 Saturday         

         Closed Sunday 
 

Interim Train Operation 
 

 Eastbound:                                                         Westbound:                                                                            
 ILBAV/LCNO-ICTF to Avondale                   IAVLB/NOLC - Avondale to ICTF                                       
Days of Operation:  Monday and Saturday  Days of Operation:  Wednesday                                             
Gate Cutoff:    08:00 Day Zero   Gate Cutoff:   20:00 Day Zero                                               
Depart:            18:00 Day Zero                              Depart:           08:00 Day One                                                
Arrive:             00:15 Day Four                       Arrive:            08:50 Day Four                                                
Availability:    12:00 Day Four                                  Availability:   06:00 Day Four                                                
 
 
Respectfully, 
 
 
Pacer Stacktrain 
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